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Good news from the Visual Art Department! 
 

  
 
We are proud to share that we have one additional Sprague visual art student who 
applied, interviewed and was accepted, for the Salem Art Association’s 2016-2017 
High School Art Mentorship Program. Junior ​Mikki Krause​, will serve a year of 
internship/mentorship which will include working with a professional artist and creating 
a body of work which will be presented in the spring. She will also learn about 
professional museum and gallery work and fulfill volunteer hours at Salem Art 
Association. Congratulations to Mikki and all of our interns! 

 



 

Sprague Boys Basketball Tryout Schedule:  
 

>zxdY±Ë ?z®fwaf¥ Āă¨mÍ  3¥f¦mwfx Ă¢ÝĄ¢Ë Lfxnz¥¦ Ý Lz¢mzwz¥f¦ Ą¢ÝĆ¢ 

M©f¦dY±Ë ?z®fwaf¥ ĀĄ¨mÍ  3¥f¦mwfx Ă¢ÝĄ¢Ë Lfxnz¥¦ Ý Lz¢mzwz¥f¦ Ą¢ÝĆ¢ 

Tfdxf¦dY±Ë ?z®fwaf¥ Āą¨mÍ  3¥f¦mwfx Ă¢ÝĄ¢Ë Lfxnz¥¦ Ý Lz¢mzwz¥f¦ Ą¢ÝĆ¢ 

 
 

 

SPRAGUE GIRLS BASKETBALL TRYOUTS!!! 
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ATTENTION SENIORS!​  November 14th is your last chance to order 
Graduation items at school.  A Josten’s Rep. will be here November 14th 
during lunch time in the Commons. 
 
 



French National Honor Society: Kuebler Cleanup  
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National French Week  

 
 
 

Sprague French students celebrated National French Week on Tuesday, November 8 
by listening to a travel slideshow put together by Patricia Lentz and Chauncella 
Koulibali. Patricia and Chauncella discussed their summer travels to France; 
Chauncella also shared about her trip to the French-speaking African nation of Côte 
d’Ivoire. Students enjoyed croissants and Nutella. Pictured are some of the many 
members of Sprague’s French Club. 
  
If your student is looking for a place to have fun and learn about francophone culture 
once a month, encourage them to join French Club! A schedule of meetings is posted in 
the classroom. All Sprague students are welcome!  
 

 
 
 
 



Sprague Concert Choir News 
 

  

The Sprague High School Concert Choir has just been selected as a semi-finalist in the 
High School/Youth Chorus division of The American Prize national non-profit 
competitions in the performing arts.  
 
The American Prize will be announcing finalists in the division in several weeks. 
 

 

You can learn more about this 
prestigious national competition here: 
www.theamericanprize.org​ or follow the 
news on:  
 
Facebook​: 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-A
merican-Prize-celebrating-American-exc
ellence-in-the-arts/214320622728 
 
Twitter​: ​https://twitter.com/americanprize  

 
I'm so proud of these great kids, their parents, and our school for such tremendous 
devotion to the art of choral singing!  ​~  ​Dr. David Brown, Choir Teacher 

http://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.theamericanprize.org%2F&h=6AQHFgx2YAQHl34QuOI48lRPJUymTGDYcXyh0ujLTjbq2XA&enc=AZP8ZxHALdpsetgFjGck0Ym3G09FaipCQ1idJHPrTS4SC1XPxAg63b_V2nMFYA6hnL2QhjMSnGyMq64NJHpFpBS1zdWozX9PqYnVUSiCuKwNCdkbEQhFqAE_8KKyzt1YNZj8ZR-nq51egKmdBu6fkmHeOdXLM2N2cWyQ-olzasXAPv2FvuBF18q0TNPT6VPCBFzw-pqShydPm5SNAX5oD2Yj&s=1
https://www.facebook.com/The-American-Prize-celebrating-American-excellence-in-the-arts-214320622728/
https://www.facebook.com/The-American-Prize-celebrating-American-excellence-in-the-arts-214320622728/
https://www.facebook.com/The-American-Prize-celebrating-American-excellence-in-the-arts-214320622728/
https://twitter.com/americanprize


 
AVID Seniors would like to thank Chris and David from Western Oregon University and 
Julio from Eastern Oregon University!  EOU and WOU visited Sprague on Tuesday to 
allow the students to complete on-site admissions and receive feedback on their 
application.  The AVID Seniors have a goal that every student apply to a four year 
university and they are on track to meet that goal.  Thank you again!  
  
For information regarding Sprague's AVID Elective please email Sarah Bucholz, 
bucholz_sarah@salkeiz.k12.or.us 
 

 
 

 



College Application Week 2016 
  
College Application Week is coming up soon on November 14​th​ – 18​th​, 2016. 
Seniors have the opportunity to meet with college admission representatives, 
counselors, and our ASPIRE coordinator to complete applications for 4-year 
colleges and universities, community college, trade programs, employment, 
FAFSA, and/or scholarships. 
  
All English 12 classes will come down as a class to the computer lab, during 
Application Week. Counselors will also be visiting other English classrooms to 
encourage students to sign up to get help, during an alternate period.  
  
What you need to bring: 

● College Application Worksheet (extra copies available in the College & 
Career Center) 

● Memorize your SSN or have it in an accessible and secure location 
● Login information to your College Board or ACT account so you can 

access your standardized test scores 
 

 

  



SPRAGUE STUDENTS!  
 

Want to receive important ​COLLEGE AND CAREER UPDATES 
from the Sprague Counseling Department right on your phone? 

  
Pick a way to receive messages for your specific class: 
  
 1. GET PUSH NOTIFICATIONS on your smartphone​.  On your iPhone or Android 
phone, open your web browser and go to the following link: 
  

FRESHMEN:  rmd.at/2020olys 
SOPHOMORES:  rmd.at/2019olys 
JUNIORS:  rmd.at/2018olys 
SENIORS:  rmd.at/2017olys 
Follow the instructions to sign up for Remind.  You’ll be prompted to download 
the mobile app. 

  
 2. Don’t have a smartphone? No problem.  ​GET TEXT NOTIFICATIONS​.  Text your 
class code to the number 81010. 
  

FRESHMEN:  @2020olys 
SOPHOMORES:  @2019olys 
JUNIORS:  @2018olys 
SENIORS:  @2017olys 

  
 3. Don’t have a cell phone?  No problem.  Go to the following link on a desktop 
computer to ​SIGN UP FOR E-MAIL NOTIFICATIONS​. 
  

FRESHMEN:  rmd.at/2020olys 
SOPHOMORES:  rmd.at/2019olys 
JUNIORS:  rmd.at/2018olys 
SENIORS:  rmd.at/2017olys 

 



 
Teachers, Staff and Administration would like to cordially invite you to the 
2016-2017 Parent Teacher conferences.  ​Conferences will be held during the 
following times:  

Monday, November 21, 2016 
4:15 PM – 7:15 PM 
  
Tuesday, November 22, 2016 
8:15 AM – 11:15 AM 
12:15 PM – 3:15 PM 
4:15 PM – 7:15 PM 

  
“A family-school partnership is a way of thinking about forming connections between 
families and schools. Forming connections means developing an intentional and 
ongoing relationship between school and family that is designed to enhance children’s 
learning and to address any obstacles that may impede it”.  We look forward to 
discussing your child’s successes, future and opportunities. 
  
For your convenience, there will be free childcare provided for children under the age of 
10.  Children must be potty trained.  Care will be provided by staff and students of the 
Sprague Preschool Program.  There will be drop in workshops available for parents to 
set up and use ParentVue.  All parents that attend a workshop will receive an OLY 
give-away item.  A Student Art Exhibit will be held in the Library.  And finally, the 
Olympian Coffee Shop will be open AND Oly gear will be available for purchase as well.  
  
Parent involvement in a child's education is consistently found to be positively 
associated with a child's academic performance.  We value our strong partnerships with 
parents and look forward to seeing you here for Parent Teacher Conferences!  
 
 



mailto:rasca_joseph@salkeiz.k12.or.us

